
June 16, 2003

RE: Summer Campground Ministry Update

Dear Praying Friends,

We are now approaching week 5 of our 15 week summer campground ministry.

First, I want to thank our God for the privilege it is to have the opportunity of
preaching the saving Grace of our Lord Jesus Christ.

Secondly, I want to thank those of you who have sent petitions through Jesus
Christ on our behalf. 

It has been a true blessing thus far to see the Lord working in the hearts of some
of those in attendance.  As we continue through 1 Thessalonians, the Holy Spirit
has taught me a great deal, as always.

Please keep this ministry in prayer as we begin visitation with those in
attendance, as well as continued evangelistic visits within the campground.

Please remember to look at the updates that are posted weekly on the web at
www.born2serve.org .  Simply click on the icon on the right column labeled
“Campground”. 

Once again, thank you all for your prayers and may God be glorified.

In and Through Christ Jesus,

David C. Mills


